

Illinois Department of Financial and Professional Regulation

Division of Professional Regulation

Bruce Rauner Governor Bryan A. Schneider Secretary

Jay Stewart
Director
Division of Professional Regulation

March 24, 2016

Kirk Allen PO Box 593 Kansas, IL 61933-0593

KIRK@ILLINOISLEAKS.COM

RE: Carla Burkhart

HERRICAN GRAPHICS

Case 2016-02560

Dear Kirk Allen:

This letter acknowledges the receipt of your recent complaint. The Department of Financial and Professional Regulation has referred your complaint information to the appropriate division for initial screening to determine if any applicable state regulations may have been violated.

The information you have provided is being evaluated by our staff to determine the most appropriate course of action. If the Department is unable to proceed with your complaint, you will receive a letter advising of such.

Should your complaint result in the opening of an investigation, you may be contacted by a Department investigator seeking additional information. At that time, your cooperation will be required. The Department will then conduct an investigation to determine whether the allegations violated the respective state statute.

The file reference number that has been assigned to your complaint can be found listed above; please refer to this number in any future communication with the Department.

Thank you for bringing this matter to our attention.

Sincerely,

Complaint Intake Unit